VASSAR-WARNER HOME
established 1871

An Important COVID-19 Alert

January 22, 2022
Good afternoon,

This email is being sent to alert our families and friends that Vassar-Warner Home has it's
second confirmed resident COVID-19 case. We are doing everything necessary to contain it
and prevent further spread in the facility. In addition a non-direct care staff has tested
positive and has been quarantined at home.

Unfortunately, this means we are once again stopping any/all resident visitations until
further notice per directive by the Dutchess County Department of Health. We are also
asking that no Doctor appointments be made during this time as well. We believe that
visiting and doctors appointments can resume as of February 1st.

We want you all to know that we appreciate your patience and understanding as we work
through this pandemic together, and we are available to answer any questions you may
have.

We will keep you all updated if there are any changes.

Be well,
The Vassar-Warner Home Team
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